Igbal Kalota

From: Bud Hicks <bhicks@grundy911.org>

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 1:28 PM

To: Bud Hicks; Brian Drake

Subject: Right Meow: Important Public Service Announcement!!!

Happy Friday everyone!!!

| am not sure if you are aware yet, but next week voting opens for the lllinois APCO Executive Board positions up for
election this year. Myself and Brian Drake have both submitted resumes to be re-elected to our current role as Directors.
| know that | speak for us both when | say we are committed to making sure that lllinois APCO is doing it’s best to bring
value to our membership and also to advance the 911 community as a whole.

| am not going to tie up a whole lot of your time with a lengthy email because | feel that the contributions we have both
made speak for themselves. It has been great over the past couple of years getting to know all of you better and to also
lead the way in connecting you all with each other so that you don’t feel like you are drifting alone in this crazy field we
work in.

So here it is; we need your vote to keep doing the good work we started.

If you can’t vote, find someone who can and make sure they vote for who they believe to be the best candidate. The
upcoming two years are going to be very important for 911 in lllinois and you should know who it is that represents you
and what they stand for.

Cheers,

Bud Hicks

911 Director

78 W. Lowery Road
Morris, IL 60450
bhicks@grundy911.org
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